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ARDI is the Los Angeles County Board of Supervisors- approved initiative seeking to end
structural racism and it consequences in Los Angeles County by working closely with all
County departments, commissions, agencies, and advisory bodies. On December 15th, you
received the second ARDI survey in your Inbox. Your feedback will help guide the County in
the ARDI training and to help reach its goals. Click HERE to participate and submit your
ARDI survey.
 

On Dec. 14th, Chief Deputy Bettino, several LA County Probation Officers, and neighboring law enforcement agencies

participated in the National Latino Probation Officers Association, San Gabriel Valley chapter “Holiday Heroes event,”

sponsoring several children and taking them on a holiday shopping spree at Target. Additionally, under the coordination of

DPO II Davenport, the Black Probation Officers Association hosted a toy drive with the South Bay Area Office as “Toy

Headquarters,' and the Re-entry Opportunity Center, Probation Training Center, Transportation Headquarters, Rio Hondo,

and Long Beach Area Offices serving as drop-off sites. All the donated toys were given to children residing with their

parents in Behavior Health Services Residential Facilities. Thank you to all the staff that donated and assured a magical

Holiday for LA County youth.
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LA County Probation Officers Sponsor LA County Youth on Holiday Shopping Spree BPOA Holiday Toy Drive

AB-109 ADOPTS SOUTH LA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL & SPREADS GOOD CHEER

AB-109 Deputies from the South LA Office adopted Estrella Elementary

School. They visited every classroom and provided 490 students with

sweet bread and toy-filled bags. The DPO's ended their visit with a pizza

party for the students and staff. The AB-109 DPOs also spread a little

extra holiday cheer and provided seven students whose families fell on

hard times with additional gifts including, toys, clothing, coats, shoes, and

gift cards. It was a heartfelt occasion in South LA as the AB-109 Deputies

gave back, served the community with compassion, and made the

Holidays extra special for the students. South LA Area Office  AB-109 DPOs
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